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January 30, 2020

Dr. Andrew Weaver, MLA
Oak Bay-Gordon Head
219-3930 Shelbourne Street
Victoria, BC V8P 5P6

Dear Andrew,
I was pleased to receive your letter of January 27, 2020.

Over the past two and half years, the Confidence and Supply Agreement we signed has delivered
so much for the people of British Columbia. I look forward to ongoing work with you in your
new capacity as an Independent MLA, in the spirit of that agreement. I welcome and accept the
specific proposals for how we will continue to work together, as outlined in your letter.

Going forward, the CASA Secretariat will work with your Legislative Office to manage
consultations on policies and initiatives that are of importance to you. If issues or concerns arise,
please do not hesitate to contact staff in my office.

I am confident the relationship we have forged will allow us to continue our work to advance
common goals, find solutions, and build a better British Columbia.

Sincerely,

John Horgan

Premier
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